
 

 

A Joint Public Hearing of the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors and the Charlotte County 

Planning Commission was held at the Administration Building of said county on June 11, 2018 

at 7:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

Present: Garland H. Hamlett-Vice Chairman 

  Kay Pierantoni 

  Robert L. Shook, Jr. 

  Nancy Carwile 

  Donna Fore 

Royal S. Freeman 

 

Absent: Gary Walker 

 

 

 
Garland Hamlett, Vice-Chairman of the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors, called the Board 

of Supervisors' public hearing to order at 7:20 pm.   

 

Deborah Haskins, Chairman of the Planning Commission, called the Planning Commission 
hearing to order, stating that the purpose of the hearing was to receive public comment 
regarding a conditional use permit application for the construction of a U.S. Cellular tower on 
property owned by Timothy R. Adams, identified as Tax Parcel #73-A-26, located near the 
intersection of Crafton's Gate Highway (Route 47) and Sunny Side Road (Route 612) in Drakes 
Branch. 
 

County Planner Monica Elder provided a staff report on the application.   
 
The Board of Supervisors requested that the Planning Commission also obtain assurances 
regarding the project timeline and free co-location opportunities for EMS for this tower. 
 
 
There being no further comments the Public Hearing was adjourned. 


